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Parks and Recreation Announces Ice Skating Opportunities at the Essentia Duluth Heritage Center

[Duluth, MN] The City of Duluth Parks and Recreation Department is excited to announce two new opportunities to skate at the
Essentia Duluth Heritage Center throughout the summer months.  Pre-school and caregiver skate will begin on Tuesdays, starting
on April 30th, from 9:15 -10:30a.m. Open skate will be available every Sunday beginning May 5th, from 3 - 4:30p.m. Open skate
will not be available on June 9, July 21 and August 18. The cost of admission is $2 per person.

There are limited skates available at the Center, and will be first come first serve. For more information, please call 730-4300 or go
to http://www.duluthmn.gov/parks/.
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